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1ST DAY OF WEEK SUNDAY
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Praise God because 
His love endures 
forever. Bask in His 
love!

Pray for one child 
fighting depression: 
ask the Lord to heal 
him.

Pray for broken-
hearted children 
dealing with loss and 
insecurity.

Pray for abandoned 
babies to be placed in 
families.

Pray for foster 
child/teen mom 
Evelyn and her baby 
to thrive.

Pray for Daisy to know 
God's love and define 
herself accordingly.
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Pray for Romanian 
Christians to be 
passionate about 
ministering to 

Pray for Leo's 
adoption to be 
processed quickly and 
smoothly.

Pray for government 
workers as they make 
decisions that affect 
children.

Pray for Samuel as he 
continues to heal and 
gain strength after his 
hospitalization.

Pray for God to 
financially provide for 
Romania Reborn and 
all orphan ministries.

Pray for RR families 
working through the 
process of adopting 
children.

Pray for God to 
provide a Christian 
social worker to join 
the frontline team.
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Pray for leaders in 
Romanian Parliament 
to fight for children.

Pray for God to raise 
up many Romanian 
families to adopt and 
foster children.

Pray for baby Maddie 
to thrive in her new 
family.

Pray that RR foster 
children will know the 
Lord and turn their 
lives over to God.

Pray for the RR 
children who have 
"aged out" to adjust 
well.

Pray for blind baby 
Alex. Pray for God to 
do more than we can 
ask, hope, or imagine.

Pray for Nora to 
thrive in her foster 
family.
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Praise God for His 
love of orphans. Pray 
that they will feel 
God's love.

Pray that children 
with wounds from 
trauma and 
abandonment will 

Pray for foster 
children to define 
themselves according 
to God's love for 

Pray for Lisa to 
continue to grow in 
the Lord.

Praise God that even 
though the earth is in 
crisis, He will always 
be there for us.

Pray for each RR child 
to accept Jesus Christ 
as Savior and Lord.

Pray for Gideon to be 
adopted into his 
loving family.
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Pray for baby Simon 
to thrive in his 
adoptive family.

Pray for the health 
and welfare of our 
Romania Reborn 
family and 

Pray for God to rescue 
children living on the 
streets and give them 
families.

Thank God for the gift 
of His Son, Jesus 
Christ!
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And I tell you, ask, and it will be given to you; seek, and you 
will find; knock, and it will be opened to you.  Luke 11:9


